Hublic Schools, Ransas City, Missouri
GEORGE MELCHER, SUPERINTENDENT

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND PHYSICAL EDUCATION
3408 KENWOOD

H.G. DANFORD, DIRECTOR
February 10, 1938

Dr. Forest Co Allen, Director
Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Xansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Sometime ago vou were kind enough to write
me inviting me to sttend a basket ball game at the
University of Kansas as your gueste I should like to

accept the invitation and attend the University of
Kansas vse University of Missouri game which I under-

stand is to be March 3. If you can find it possible
to send me two tickets for this game, I shall greatly
appreciate it,

I saw your fine team defeat Kansas State
the other evening but I did not have the opportunity
to see you after the game,

Very cﬁoryll* yours,
< ' 7 _ */

g
H. G. Danford, Dirgctor
Health and Physitél Education



